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SUMMARY 
This bill would allow two or more municipalities to establish a joint planning commission.  There would be no fiscal impact 
on the State.  There may be an indeterminate impact on local governmental units, but the actual impact would depend on 
the nature and amount of local budgetary commitments or obligations to support operating expenses of a commission 
established through this legislation. 
 


